
 

                    LMS PTO Meeting Minutes 
February 12, @ 6:00 

-Board Members in Attendance: 
PTO President: Dawn Sullivan 
PTO Vice President: Alicia Schweitzer 
PTO Treasurer: Jennifer Harren 
PTO Secretary: Amy Yaras 
 
  

-Principal’s Report: 

-LHS Course Scheduling info night for eighth grade students will be on 2/22 at 6:30 

-Shrek the musical auditions are coming up 2/26-2/28.  This is a great opportunity for 

Kids to get involved in whether it be performing, designing and creating the set, or 

Helping with the tech side of production.  

  

 

BOE & LEAF Report: 

-​LEAF Sweet Laughs is coming up quickly, Fun night March 2nd at  

The High School, desserts followed by a comedy show, so fun! 

If you are in need of tickets you can buy online @ ledyardeducation.org, 

And choose what organization you are buying for  

-Please email the BOE with concerns about the budget cuts if you you 

Have any questions, budget info is on the website, you can email them @ BOEledyard.net  

 

 

 Treasurer’s Report: 

- Checking balance is $9,741.40 

- Donations YTD: $340.00 

- Staying on Budget and we are on track and doing well! 

  

 President's Report: 

- We are officially a PTO 

-We have an assembly coming up on 3/27, Rob Surette he is a 

Motivational speaker that paints, kids will love him. 

-We also have the Irish Step Dancers coming in on 3/16 

-Sports snacks did not do so well as expected due to low turn out of volunteers  

 

  

    ​----- 
Chair people report: 

-School Store:  chair people are Angela Cassidy and Meredith Robinson 

School store is doing well  

-Jenna Miller is chairing the Butter Braids fundraiser for the 7th graders, money 

Goes to the Gettysburg trip for the following year.  Questions please email Jenna at 

jmiller.jm101@gmail.com​ or call 860-464-2152 

 

mailto:jmiller.jm101@gmail.com


 

 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES  

-March Madness is coming up on 3/23 

If you are interested in chairing this event please contact Dawn Sullivan  

dawnsullivan@ymail.com  

 

 

- LMS families encouraged to join the​ LMS PTO Facebook page​ and monitor the​ ​LMS PTO 

webpage​  lmsptc.weebly.com where events, volunteer opportunities and  reminders are often 

posted. 

 

Next PTO Meeting: 

Wednesday April 4th at 6pm 

Respectfully submitted, 

Amy Yaras  
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